
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dec 2, 2020 
 
Re: Remote Learning, January 4-15 
 
Dear SCA Families, 
  
The government has announced that Grades 7-12 will go to remote learning after the Christmas break, 
from January 4-15. They have also announced that all Kindergarten - Grade 6 students can attend school 
in-person. If K-Gr 6 families choose to use remote learning for this two week period, they need to let their 
child’s teacher know in advance. 
  
Springs Christian Academy’s Approach to Remote Learning 

• At Springs Christian Academy we work to pursue Christ and pursue excellence, we are 
committed to ensuring that our students are offered the opportunity to have an excellent 
education. 

• Springs Christian Academy plans to continue to offer both in school and online remote learning. 
Our current plan is to have homeroom teachers from Grades 1-6 teaching at the front of the class 
and students who are remote learning are welcome to join in through Google Meets and Seesaw 
and follow along with paper packages where applicable. Preschool and Kindergarten will receive 
at home packaging with a daily Google Meet and Seesaw. 

• Jr/Sr High Teachers will provide Google Meet links for their timetabled classes. 
• As a school, we continue to seat our in-school students 6 feet apart and purpose to keep our 

students 6 feet apart and have a strict cleaning schedule. 
• We will continue to run our shuttle bus 
• Before and after school program will continue 

 
We encourage you to continue to speak life, health, hope, faith and love, in Jesus name, over your home 
each day. 
  
God Bless, 
 
Kim Fuller and Wesley Meyer 
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